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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
2 3 R D  J U N E  2 0 1 7  N E W S L E T T E R    3 4  

 

Summer Spectacular 

 

8th July 2017 

Please come and join us, there will be stalls, 

games, rides, BBQ and much, much more! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to all parents/carers who took part in the Parent view questionnaire and spent time talking 

to the reviewers on Tuesday and Wednesday. We are very appreciative of the positive  comments and 

suggestions to further improve our school. 

Mr Chetty    

Dates for the diary for Year 6 
 Our Year 6 children are leaving the school very soon but before they go they can spend some fun 
time together. On Friday 7th July they are going to All Stars Bowling venue and to the Queen         
Elizabeth Olympic Park. Please visit the Pay Plus Shop on our school website to pay the contribution 
of £5.50 towards the trip. 
Please ensure that you are free on Thursday 13th July from 6 o’clock as you are invited to the    
Year 6 – end of Year production. 
 We are also looking towards Year 6 Graduation on Tuesday 18th of July (2 pm) and, of course, they 
couldn’t leave without Prom, on the same day from 5:30 to 8 pm. 

Sponsored fitness circuit  

As you might know Nathan Fox, GB Triple Jumper is visiting 

the school on Thursday 6th July. He will be leading the     

fitness circuit with all children to inspire them to take up 

sports but also to encourage them to discover and pursue their passion in life. Your child has been  

given a sponsorship form in order to raise money for the event. Please visit 

www.sportforschools.org/event/E601 to find out more.  

Nursery Teddy Bear Picnic 

On Wednesday 5th July our nursery children are going on Teddy Bear 

picnic to Langthorne Park. Children are all excited about the trip but 

unfortunately we will not be able to do it without your help. If you 

have a child in the nursery and you are able to help on the day, 

please speak to a member of the nursery team. We would also      

appreciate a donation of £2 towards the picnic treats. Thank you.  

http://www.sportforschools.org/event/E601


Congratulation!                                                                                            

Our Bravo, Achievement and Golden Award Winners for this week.  

French themed    

breakfast    

Please join us on Friday 7th July 
from 7:30 am for a tasty 
French breakfast which will, of 
course, include croissants and 
other tasty pastries .                             

Birthdays treats 
 
As we are a healthy school and              
encouraging children to eat healthily and 
also due to varied allergies we are unable 
to hand out birthday treats. 
 
We will talk to our parents to promote 

healthy eating and celebrating birthdays.  

If you have any ideas please let us know. 

Eid celebration 

We are aware that Eid al-Fitr might come on Sunday or Monday.     

If your child is not attending school on Monday because of the       

Eid celebration, please let the school know so we can authorize  

their absence.  

Club collections 

Due to the closure of some of the 

exits from the classrooms, the 

club collection points had to be 

changed. Please see the revised 

list on the main reception window 

next to the school entrance.  

Playground equipment 
  

We would like to remind parents/carers and children that the climbing 
frames and other equipment in the playground are not to be used in the 
morning and after school. Can you please speak to your child/children to 
ensure that they don’t use these without being supervised by a member 
of staff. Thank you. 

New Pen licence holders:                                                      

Ellissa and Ayub, class Ireland 

Class Child’s Name  

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT 
CARDS 

GOLDEN 
AWARDS 

Italy Yassin Nur Jack 

Scotland Noah Abdul Ibrahim 

Greece Keenan, Stefane Rebecca, Amman Robyn, Silas 

Jamaica Raquayyah, Alex Umaiza, Doshika, Asad 

India Banush Abid, Xavier, Zahra   

Morocco Shajaniya Angel Ibrahim 

Kosovo Affan Edward   

Brazil Ariana Mihaela Alex Ali 

Gibraltar Aureliya, Dominiq, Rayane, 
Macie, Imade, Kevinas 

    

Ireland Umamah, Enoch, Isma, Saeed Mursal   

Norway Kyran, Cheryl, Brendan, 
Sayo, Haruna, Haruna, Samia 

    

France Alexi, Haniya, Wiktoria,Omar,  
Maximilian, Khadija, Priscilla, 
Leandro, Sufiyaan, Dillon, 
Demiah, Jia Jun, Meerub 

Taybah Maximilian 

Malaysia Samir Michelle Aliza 

Egypt Mohammad Raheem   

America Berk, Anisha, Denny   Berk 

China Jenniffer, Ayesha, Carlos Gracie   

South Africa Maya Sumayyah, Fatima, 
Aksa, 

  

Spain Haider, Aisha Albina, Dalontae   

To celebrate the end of our 
phonics checks, Year 1 had a 
picnic party! Thank you to our 
parents who attended and 
joined us in the celebration. It 
was great having you and thank 
you for the food donations. 

Year 1 team 

Friday 30th June – School closed (Inset day) 

Friday 7th July—Meet your new class teachers  

Wednesday 12th July – Sports Day 


